

SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY

University Road, P. B. No.: 10 Vallabh Vidyanagar – 388120 (Gujarat) NAAC Accredited with Grade 'A' (10-01-2023 to 09-01-2028) Phone: 02692-226808/85 Fax No.:02692-236475 E-mail: exam_spu@spuvvn.edu Website: www.spuvvn.edu

On Demand Examination Programme (July-2024) B.A. LL.B. (INTEGRATED) – 6

Centre of the Examination

As per Exam Centre mentioned in your Hall Ticket

Time of the Examination : 02:00 PM To 05:00 PM

	•	02.00 1 10 10 03.00 1 10	
Date & Day	Subject Code	Subject Title	
10/07/2024 Wednesday	UL06CBA051	French	
11/07/2024 Thursday	UL06EBA052	Media Law	ı l

No.: E-1/1742
Date: @3/07/24
Vallabh Vidyanagar

Deputy Registrar (Examination Section)

Important Instruction:

- Candidates are requested to remain present at their respective place of examination, before the 30 Minutes of commencement of the examination.
- 7. Candidates are forbidden from taking anything except pens, pencils, rubbers, stencils, calculator and drawing instruments into the examination hall. Under no circumstances loan or exchange of the above materials will be allowed in the examination hall.
- 8. Mobile Phone is Prohibited Strictly Not Permitted in the Examination Hall. Seating in examination hall with any Electronic Gadgets will be treated as Copy Case (U.F.M. Case).
- 9. Students have to follow the instructions given in the Answer Book.

10. Note for Practical Examination:

The Practical Examination will be held before or after the conclusion of the written examination at the College concerned. The exact dates and time of the Practical examination will be fixed by the Principal of the College concerned. Due notice will be given on the NOTICE BOARD of the College. Candidates are requested to remain present at the date, time and place notified for their practical examination. Those who fail to remain present themselves at the date, time and place notified will not be examined afterward.

6. The University reserves the right to cancel/change date, time & place of examination without assigning any reasons, However, any change in the examination programme will be notified on the university website.